
Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I Place My Trust in You! 

  SACRED HEART CHURCH 
                     4277 HIGHWAY U 

          RICH FOUNTAIN, MISSOURI  65035 

       Reverend William D. Debo, Pastor 
   
 

                       “AND THEY WERE ALL FILLED WITH THE HOLY SPIRIT” 

 

       “Pentecost   Sunday”                                                                             June 8,  2025            
Rectory and Parish Office: Phone: 573-744-5987  Sacred Heart School:  Phone: 573-744-5898         
Email:                              shrf1838@sacredheartrf.com     Email:  dreinkemeyer@schoolsacredheartrf.com 
Church Website:                     www.sacredheartrf.com     School Website:www.schoolsacredheartrf.com          
Rev. William D. Debo:        williamdebo14@gmail.com         Emergency:                573-291-6528 (Father Bill) 
Parish Office Hours (Mon thru Fri) 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM             Diocesan Website:     www.diojeffcity.org      
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________                

  WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 
June 10 Tuesday       NO MASS      
June 11 Wednesday  NO MASS     **FR. DEBO IS ON RETREAT ALL WEEK**        
June 12 Thursday      NO MASS  
June 13  Friday          NO MASS                                                                                                              
June 14  Saturday     4:00 PM     † Larry Thomas, Dorothy & Lawrence Thomas 
June 15  Sunday       7:45 AM     † John & Stella Bexten    † Alfred & James Raab    

Monthly Total of All Offerings  $10,494.65 

 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, June 14   4:00 p.m.    Sunday, June 15   7:45 a.m.   

Greeters:  Art & Jesse Fick     Greeters:  Keith & Megan Markway 

Servers: Jackson Neuner, Jocelyn Hedges   Servers:  Henry & Kate Fick 

Lector:  Debbie Boehm     Lector: Doris Frank 

Ushers:  Tony Bruemmer, Rob Eisterhold   Ushers:  Pat Fick, Keith Markway 

Gifts:  Rob & Charlene Eisterhold    Gifts:  Mark & Patty Mebruer 

Com:  Bob Goodenough, JeNae Frank, Debbie Boehm Com:  Megan Markway, Rick & Peg Brune 

Rosary:  Janie Wallace     Rosary:  Joan Neuner 

Music:  Nancy & Lisa     Music:  Nancy & Julie 

Sacristan:  Janie Wallace     Sacristans:  Holly Neuner 

        Money:  Doris Frank, Caroline Pearon, Jesse Fick 

 

SACRED HEART PARISH ACTIVITIES 
 

June 11th – Wednesday – Rosary Group @ 6:30 PM in St. Margaret Mary Alacoque Hall.  All are Welcome! 

 

OUT OF TOWN ACTIVITIES 
June 8th – Sunday – Immaculate Conception Picnic, Loose Creek, Chicken/German Pot Roast 11:00-7:00  $16  

June 8th – Sunday - St. Alexander Parish Breakfast, Belle 7:00 – 11:00 a.m.  $10.00/Meal 

June 16th – Monday – Red Cross Blood Drive sponsored by Knights of Columbus, American Legion Hall 

                                                                                                                                     Freeburg, 2:00—6:00 PM 

June 20th – Friday – Organ Recital at St. Joseph Cathedral, Jefferson City by renowned musician Ken Cowan. 

                  This dedicatory recital celebrates the completion of the new organ at the Cathedral, more info. below 

June 22nd – Sunday – St. George Parish Picnic, Linn, Chicken & German Pot Roast 11:00-7:00   $17 

 

                  

May the healing power of God’s love be with you and restore the blessings of good health. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  Lois Mertens, Helen (Bob) Grellner, Alexandria Vilt, Tim Palmer, Norb Luebbert, 

Kathy Scherf, JoAnn (Elmer) Rudroff, Lorraine Rehagen, Donna Plassmeyer, Judy Redel, Joe Frank, Ira 

Thompson, Kim Lambert, Richard Nilges, Edie Reichel, Julie Gildehaus, Amy (Feltrop) Bax, Angie (Feltrop) 

Hoecker, Maggie (Scheulen) Vieth, Mary Berhorst, Marcella Bax, Rev. Christopher Aubuchon, Archie Jaegers, 

Dale Kramer, Don Krattli, Sharon Cardwell, Wyatt Niemann, Charlene Strope, Marie Scherf, Bohen Ambrose 

Woehr, Marlene Haller, Justin Veit, Melissa Koenigsfeld, Mark Lieneke, Tracey Creswell, Sandy Schneiders.  

 
 

           MONTHLY  OFFERINGS   

JUNE     ENVELOPES 
“LOOSE” 

OFFERING 
ELECTRONIC 

OFFERING 
SPECIAL COLLECTION OFFERING 

6/1 $8,612.00 $781.00 $357.65 Maint & Repairs                      $170.00 

    Good Shepherd Food Pantry  $574.00 
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      “PARISH NEWS & INFORMATION” 
 

PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM 
If you are a member of Sacred Heart Parish and move from your parent’s home into your own home, or you 

have “married” into our Parish, or have moved to the area and wish to be a part of our parish, please complete 

the  

“NEW PARISHIONER FORM” found on our webpage: www.sacredheartrf.com/resources/parishforms   The 

form is also in the back of church or call the Parish Office for more information. 

 

FATHER BILL’S 30TH JUBILEE 

MASS OF THANKSGIVING - Holy Family Church - Sunday, June 22, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. 

 

PARTY/MEET & GREET  - Sunday, June 22, 2025, 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

                                                    at The Osage View, 193 County Road 605 (Turner Rd), Linn, MO 

RSVP BY JUNE 15TH  shrf1838@sacredheartrf.com or call the Sacred Heart Parish Office 573-744-

5987  Please feel free to leave a message with your name, phone number and RSVP.  We hope to see you there! 

   

*** Sacred Heart School NEWS from your Principal ****  

There is a student’s Knights of Columbus essay attached.  The last essay will be next weekend. 
 
 

FORMEDVisit the Sacred Heart Website for 

instructions on how to sign up for your FREE Formed 
Membership! 

FOR THE WEEK OF June 8th —June 14th: 
Mary | What Catholics Believe: Join Dr. Edward Sri as 

he answers some of the internet's most asked questions 

about Mary. Who is Mary? Why do Catholics pray to 

Mary? How could she be a virgin if Jesus had brothers 

and sisters according to the Bible? Find out answers to 

these and more questions in this episode of What 

Catholics Believe. https://watch.formed.org/videos/mary-

what-catholics-believe   The Wild Goose: In this Easter 

season, join Fr. Dave Pivonka in the Wild Goose, a 14-

part series on living a life inspired by and with the Holy 

Spirit. https://watch.formed.org/videos/the-wild-goose-

trailer   Saint Anthony: Miracle Worker of Padua: This 

beautiful Italian film depicts the life of St. Anthony of 

Padua, including his preaching, his love for the poor, and 

the wonders of his miracles. It will doubtless help you 

cultivate devotion to this beloved saint. 

https://watch.formed.org/videos/saint-anthony-miracle-

worker-of-padua 
 

 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 

Whitley James Kroll, son of 

Devin and Destiny (Bax) Kroll,  

on his Baptism at Sacred Heart on 

Saturday, June 7, 2025.  “Lord 

Jesus Christ watch over and 

cherish this child whom You have blessed with the 

grace of Baptism.” 

 

ROSARY GROUP - Join us for 

friendship, good conversation, and the 

Rosary on Wednesday, June 11th at  

6:30 p.m. in the quilters’ room in the St. 

Margaret Mary Alacoque Hall.     Everyone is 

welcome! 

 

You can receive weekly communication from the  

Diocese of Jefferson City through an e-mail called 

“MONDAY MORNING MEMO.”   Interested?  

Go to www.diojeffcity.org and scroll down to  

bottom of page and you will see a box SIGN UP 

FOR THE MONDAY MORNING MEMO.  

Click the box and enter your information. 

 

 

TRAVEL ANSWERS, INC., 3103 South Ten Mile 

Drive, Jefferson City, has an opportunity they 

thought might interest our parishioners: 

A trip to EWTN broadcasting studios in 

Brimingham, Alabama and the Shrine of the 

Most Blessed Sacrament in Hanceville, Alabama. 

October 7-10, 2025, round-trip deluxe motorcoach 

transportation, 3 nights hotel, $975 per 

person/double occupancy  $1,200 per person/single.   

Call Helen or Steve Kliethermes with Travel 

Answers 573-893-5262 for more information and to 

“RESERVE YOUR SPOT”.   

 ** A flyer with itinerary for the trip is on the 

bulletin board in church. 
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Osage County Community Choir will again be 

performing a concert on Sunday, September 21st, at 

6:00 p.m. at the Norton Room.  Practices will be 

every Tuesday evening at 7:00 p.m., beginning  

June 3rd, 2025, at Norton Room.  Everyone is 

welcome!  Any questions, please reach out to me: 

shellyangerer5@gmail.com or Donna Rehagen: 

donnarehagen@gmail.com   

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

The Cathedral of St. Joseph in 

Jefferson City is hosting an organ 

recital by renowned musician Ken 

Cowan. This dedicatory recital 

celebrates the completion of the new 

organ at the Cathedral.  

Buzard Pipe Organ Builders is sponsoring the 

concert. 

The recital will take place at 6 p.m. on Friday, June 

20. No registration is needed. The recital will be 

followed by a reception in Cana Hall. 

If you have any questions, please 

contact Dr. Andrew Meagher, Director of Music at 

the Cathedral of St. 

Joseph, andrew.m@cathedraljc.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. ANN’S SODALITY MEETING was held on 

May 5. In May the sodality is coordinating a Good 

Shepherd Center School’s Out Collection. In 

August, the sodality will be coordinating a 

collection for the Comet Caring Closet. April Bake 

sales made a profit of $388.00. We thank all the 

parishioners who supported the March collection for 

St. Raymond’s Society and the April bake sales. 

Liturgical assignments were made for the July 26 

mass for the deceased members of the St. Anne’s 

Sodality. The sodality will again have two quilts in 

the 2025 picnic quilt auction. One will be matched 

by Western Catholic Union and the other by 

Catholic Financial Life. Profit and match from the 

Catholic Financial Life quilt is given to Sacred 

Heart School. The next meeting is scheduled for 

September 8, 2025, at 6:30 pm in the Quilting 

Room in the Alacoque Annex. 

 

 

If you have any American flags that are 

worn, torn or faded, the Paul A. 

Hasenbeck American Legion, Freeburg, 

will be holding a "flag retirement" ceremony on 

Thursday, June 19th at 6:00 p.m. near the basement 

of the Legion Hall.  You can place your old flags in 

the boxes in the basement of the hall.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend. 

 

 

    Happy Birthday on June 14th     

            To Father Bill! 

May God Bless You and Keep 
You Safe, May You Shine with 

the Divine Light, and May You Have Peace 
With No Worries and No Fears!! 
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